
 
 

The Priory School is part of The 3-18 Education Trust. Company Number 08064698. Registered Address: Longden Road, Shrewsbury SY3 9EE 

 

 

 

 

 

14th December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Since my appointment as Headteacher, a year ago now, the Deputy role has been held in an ‘acting’ 

capacity until we could appoint to the position permanently.  Mrs Carolyn Knight has been carrying 

out these duties since September. 

 

Last week we held external interviews over two days, and I am pleased to announce that Mrs Knight 

has been appointed to the position permanently, with effect from January 2021.  She will have the 

day-to-day oversight of our ensuring we provide a high-quality curriculum. 

 

Mrs Knight shares and supports my determination to continue to move the school forward whilst 

ensuring our primary focus remains on the care and well-being of our students. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 
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